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GRACE HATTY 

POBOX 8948
 
6 JASMIN CRESCENT
 
WAGGA WAGGA 2650 NSW
 

27 April 2009 

Kay HuU MP 
Suite 2. 
11-15 Fitzmaurice Street 
WAGGA WAGGA 2650 NSW 

Dear Mrs Hull 

Re Changes to Electorate Boundaries 

J wish to add my voice to the opposition to the proposed changes in EleetoraIe boundaries in the state ofN ~ South 
Wales. 

It seems unthinkable that three existing country electorates should be reduced to two. whichever way one r light be 
absorbed by the other two. The current situation already takes in huge distances, and one can only wonder how any 
Membercould effectively represent greater areas than they already do. Country people are already disadvr ntaged 
by these distances in relation to closer settled areas of the east coast and ofcourse the densely populated areas of 
greater Sydney (and maybe Canberra also). 

I wholeheartedly support any action you may be able to take on this issue. Keep up the good work and rna,' you 
long represent our very important region. 

Yours faithfully 

GRACEHATfY 


